
 

 
  

LICENSING  
SUB-COMMITTEE 
9th September 2018 

REPORT 
 

 
Subject heading: 
 
 

Rozafa Restaurant 
134 North Street, Romford, RM1 1DL 
New Premises Licence Application 

Report author and contact details: 
  
 

Paul Campbell, Licensing Specialist 
Town Hall, Main Road, Romford, RM1 
3BD 
licensing@havering.gov.uk  

 

This application for a premises licence is made by Astrit Kurtaj under section 17 
of the Licensing Act 2003.  The application was received by Havering’s Licensing 
Authority on 26th July 2018. 
 

Geographical description of the area and description of the building 
 

The restaurant is situated on the east side of North Street Romford about 230 metres 
north of St Edwards Way (Romford Ring Road) and 50 metres south of The Avenue.  
The premises are directly opposite the Matalan outlet in North Street. 
 

The restaurant is in a row of 9 premises which are businesses or shops on the ground 
floor all have accommodation above them, it is not known if these properties are lived 
in. 
 

All the properties from the Ring Road to The Avenue are shops and businesses on the 
ground floor. 
 

A map of the area is attached. 
 

Details of the application 
 

Supply of alcohol for on the premises only 

Day Start Finish 

Monday to Sunday 10:00 23:00 
 

Hours premises are open to the public 

Day Start Finish 

Monday to Sunday 10:00 23:00 
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Comments and observations on the application 
 

The applicant acted in accordance with regulations 25 and 26 of The Licensing Act 
2003 (Premises licences and club premises certificates) Regulations 2005 relating to 
the advertising of the application.  The required public notice was installed in the 
Romford recorder on Friday 3rd August 2018. 
 

Both the advertisement in the newspaper and on the blue notice at the premises failed 
to give Havering’s website address, Licensing Officer Paul Jones contacted the 
applicants agent Anva on three occasions to question this matter but they did not reply 
to his contacts. 
 

Summary 
 

There were no representations against this application from interested persons. 
 

There was one representation against this application from responsible authorities. 
 
 


